
We continue to make progress on a number of items off the strategic plan.  The Board
approved a K-12 art teacher for next school year at the last board meeting.  Our mass
communication is now through Thrillshare/Apptegy.  The student information system will
transition from Tyler Technologies to Infinite Campus this summer.  We are currently
working behind the scenes with Infinite Campus with all the preparation work.  A shout
out to Nicole Arand, from Sharp Custom Painting, for her work painting the ceiling of our
foyer with the Bronco logo.  While Nicole was painting the ceiling, GariLynne Reed
added some school colors replacing the brown on the walls with our Bronco purple.
They both did a great job at giving our foyer a facelift.  We are exploring utilizing
Frontline Education Software to help us be more effective and efficient in the area of
human resources, recruiting, business operations, and on-boarding.  Another big item
that has had a lot of movement within the past few months is our co-op with Freeport
Aquin in junior high sports and 8-man football.  We are still working with the 8-man
football conference and NUIC conference to make that happen for next school year.
Currently, we are in negotiations with the conference teams in 8-man football to make it
happen for this coming school year.  The teams get to vote on allowing the co-op.  I
don’t see any issues making it happen for the following year, but we are still in
negotiations with the conference about the 2023-2024 school year.

I spoke to the NUIC principals and athletic directors about the potential for a full co-op
with all high school athletics/activities with Aquin in the future.  There is paperwork that
needs to be submitted with the IHSA and obviously a lot more discussions with Aquin
and our stakeholders as we navigate this potentially happening.

We received almost $28K in a combination of donations from Community Bank, a
couple anonymous donors, Boosters, and OAA for a new scoreboard with stat panels.
Loescher is donating their labor to install the scoreboards.  The existing scoreboards
will be repurposed and retrofitted with wireless controls to be utilized in the field house.

The couple last shout outs go to our girls basketball team for their successful season
and to our woodworking students for continuing to create impressive projects.  Our Lady
Broncos were 11-1 in the conference, making them back-to-back conference
champions.  The team finished the season with a regional championship, a showing in
the sectional finals, and an overall record of 28-5.

Our students in woodworking continue to make impressive pieces.  They start with
rough cut lumber and are learning how to use the planer, sanders, table saws,
pocket-hole jigs, drills, routers, and several other tools in order to get a finished product.

http://www.sharpcustompaint.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JC_IYp0cKid1ofZCQXA0dMxUO7BSfLwC/view?usp=share_link
https://www.frontlineeducation.com/


So far this year, they have made a shelving unit, a piano bench, and most recently are
finishing up a desk.

We will continue strategically working on the items from the strategic plan as we move
forward, as they are part of the stepping stones towards the shared vision.  I want to
thank the staff, community, and board for their continued dedication towards improving
Orangeville CUSD for our students!  #GoBroncos

Sincerely,

Jeff Milburn
Superintendent
Orangeville CUSD 203

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1BAn2eg3tED_T4r8ckw_ZtoDXUcewi7_v/view?usp=share_link
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1HyyJtkUkmhW4l4dbfNYz7UF0ndUHqmbj31gQLIhwl8U/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/13Z-G3AR-kFDqCMb-0WoL3RGAJrIlbWBS/view?usp=share_link


February is a short month, so here I am again! We 
thought we might be in the clear with winter, but 
surprise… that was an interesting end to the month. I 
hope you all have recovered from the snow and ice, 
and power outages. Now we begin the downslide toward the end of the school 
year… it will come quickly even if it doesn’t seem like it right now. We’ll have 
daylight saving time begin in March, then spring break, and BOOM! Next thing you 
know, it’s the end of the school year.  

 

So, speaking of the end of the year, with the three snow days we 
just had, that now uses our emergency days and makes our final 
day of school for K-11 as Tuesday, June 6, 2023. That is an 11:00 
dismissal. [Seniors will have graduated by then, and Pre-K will 

likely have a different end date, which will be announced later.] 
The updated calendar list is, as always, available on our website.  

 
Speaking of Pre-K… the time is coming soon that we prepare 
for the 2023-24 school year! APRIL 20th will be our annual 
preschool screening. If your child is 2 yrs. 9 mos. to 5 years old 
and hasn’t been screened before, we encourage you to 
schedule an appointment. If you wish to schedule, please call or email Ms. Tonya 
Doyle at 815-789-4450 or tdoyle@orangevillecusd.com  She will be able to 
schedule you and also send you an information packet for you to fill out when they 
are available. You’ll fill out and return this packet at the screening. 
 

In addition, we would like to know about any future 
kindergartners we should be expecting next year. If you live 
in-district, and your child will be entering kindergarten next 
year (and does not already attend Pre-K at Orangeville), 
please call or email Ms. Tonya Doyle (info above) or myself, 

Ms. Rachel Heck, at 815-789-4289 or rheck@orangevillecusd.com to let us know 
about your incoming student. We will send you a new kindergarten student packet 
for you to fill out and return so that we will have your information for the 
upcoming registration session. 
 
SPEAKING OF REGISTRATION… there is something new coming again this fall.  

mailto:tdoyle@orangevillecusd.com
mailto:rheck@orangevillecusd.com


We have finally gotten used to the Tyler SIS, and doing 
online registration, which is great. Hopefully the process is 
similar and the transition will be smooth, but the company 
has decided not to continue this portion of their business, 
so we will be going to a new system, called Infinite Campus. 
I will be sending out more information on the transition as I 
learn about it, and as we get closer to the end of the 
school year, but I wanted to tell you now. This way you 
can keep an eye out for the information to come, and 
prepare to expect some changes in that area for the summer/fall. 
This system will still have parent & student portals, online registration & online pay 
capabilities, so hopefully it will be somewhat familiar. We still intend for online 
registration to happen mid-July, and as that time gets nearer, you will get more 
information and notifications from me. We will get through the changes together, 
just like when we moved from InformationNOW to Tyler SIS.   
 
Speaking of Tyler SIS… Please check your parent portals for any outstanding fees. 
Online registration is really nice, but one thing that is hard for us is that there is no 

longer a “last step” in the registration process - which when we 
did it in person was the fee listing. Now with everything online, 
it is easy to forget, or think that you already paid fees, when in 

reality they are still are owed. We have never required anyone to 
pay all their fees on registration day, but we do need you to please 
look at your fee listing now so that any outstanding fees can be 

paid by the end of the school year. They can be paid in payments or all at once, 
and they can be paid online by card (plus convenience fee), or at school by check 
or cash. If you have questions about your fees, please feel free to call or email Ms. 
Tonya Doyle, myself Ms. Rachel Heck, or bookkeeper Mrs. Cindy Wells.  
 
Next, I am touching quickly on it because I have so much other 
information in this newsletter, but as always, I remind you that we 
continue to collect Loaves 4 Learning bread-shaped UPCs and Coca-
Cola brand caps & codes throughout the school year, and please scan 
your receipts for Box Tops for Education if you have downloaded the 
app (and if not, please consider it).  
 



Also coming up in March are spring sports! HS softball and baseball began 
practicing this week. If you want to see the most up-to-date schedules, you should 
check our website at www.orangevillecusd.com.  You can see the calendar two 
different 
ways.  If you 
like the old 
way of 
viewing the 
Google 
calendar for 
the district, on 
the menu go 
to Parent & Student Resources > Calendar/Newsletters > Google Month View 
Calendar. You’ll see the entire month (or week) and all the school events at once.  
 
The other option is to go to the top right side, click Explore > Events, 
and on the page that comes up, on the left side you can checkmark 
just the calendars you want to view (circled in red). You can then 
view those by list OR calendar view by clicking the button on the 
right side (highlighted in yellow).  

 
 
 
 
 

 
I’m sure there are more things I could go on about, but three pages is 
enough for this newsletter. Have a wonderful month of March. Get 
out there and enjoy the spring weather when it comes, especially 
since the days get longer!  

~Miss Rachel   

http://www.orangevillecusd.com/


BRONCO
ACTIVITIES 

March

NEWS https://www.orangevillecusd.com/page/athletic-information

2023

Important Dates

2/28- Spring Sports Parent Meeting Rescheduled Date-
6:00 in the LMC.

3/12- Winter Sports Awards Night- 6:00 in the Cafeteria
(look for an email from Bronco Boosters for details)

Student 
Section

 Aquin/Orangeville
 Co-op Information

Brooks Scherer
 Activities/Athletic Director

email: bscherer@orangevillecusd.com

Back to back Conference Championship
Most wins in school history 

Regional Champions
 Competing in  the Sectional

Championship

Congratulations to our 
Lady Broncos 

 Basketball Team 
for  their 

accomplishments 
this season! 




After surveying the coaches, community, & students,  the School
Board has unanimously voted to co-op all Junior High sports and

High School Football for the 2023-2024 school year.



The next step is getting this approved by our conference. The
Junior High Conference has approved the co-op. and  decision

should be made in the next couple of weeks by the I8FA
conference. Information with details will be sent out once a

descision is made.

Thank you Student Sections for bringing the
energy to each game!



 

 

 

 

 

COMING UP! 
 

▪ WE WANT YOUR HELP! 

Monthly Booster 

Meeting- Wednesday, 

March 8th, at 6 pm in 

the school cafeteria. We 

rely on parents and 

community members to 

help us continue our 

support of Bronco 

Athletics, please join us! 

 

▪ Spring is almost here, 

and we need workers 

for softball and baseball 

concessions! 

Community service 

hours are available to 

students who work. 

Sign up here- 
https://sites.google.com/v

iew/broncoboosters#h.sk5

9r5p7x7i1 

 

▪ Watch for scholarship 

opportunities for senior 

athletes who’ve 

participated in all three 

sports for their entire 

high school career. 

 

Bronco Booster Members- 

President 

Jackie Guy 

Treasurer & Secretary 

Kayla Rodebaugh 
 

Members 

Melissa Briggs, Beth Cahoon, Nicci 

Eipers, Tammy Gosz, Nicole Jordan, 

Lindsey Minkie, & Libby Rhodes 
 

ovillebroncoboosters@gmail.com 

Booster News 

Bronco Boosters are proud to announce our 
contributions to Orangeville Athletics in 2022 & 2023: 

 

Have you wondered where the funds raised through 
concessions sales and our annual Bronco Bash go?  

 

We donated over $28,000 to Orangeville Athletics in 2022! 
 

Last year’s contributions: 
 

• 2022- High School Softball Jerseys- $1,578 
• 2022- High School Baseball Pullovers- $770 
• 2022- Summer Weight Room Coordinator- $1,500 
• 2022- Upgrades to the basketball hoop system in the 

high school gym- $15,000 
• 2022- High School Boys Basketball Uniforms- $5,610 
• 2022- Jr. High Girls Basketball Uniforms- $2,620 
• 2022- Softball fence- $1,018 

  
What we’ve committed to contribute to in 2023 so far: 

• 2023- Contribution to a new basketball scoreboard in the 
high school gym- $5,000 

• 2023- Weights and wagon for softball field tarp- $760 
• 2023- Softball pants- $1,569 
• 2023- Baseball fence- $2,000 

 

 On the Agenda for later in 2023: 
 

• High School Football “Away” Uniforms 
• Jr. High Volleyball Uniforms 
• High School Girls Basketball Uniforms 

 

Bronco Boosters invites you join us at our 

next monthly meeting!  
 

When- Wednesday, March 8th at 6 pm  

Where- Orangeville School Cafeteria 

We’d love for you to see what we are all about!  

Attending a meeting isn’t a commitment to join but a fun 

way to see how Bronco Boosters support Orangeville 

Athletics.  As we navigate new opportunities for our junior 

high and high school student athletes, it’s an exciting time 

to be a Bronco! See you at the meeting! 

https://sites.google.com/view/broncoboosters#h.sk59r5p7x7i1
https://sites.google.com/view/broncoboosters#h.sk59r5p7x7i1
https://sites.google.com/view/broncoboosters#h.sk59r5p7x7i1
mailto:ovillebroncoboosters@gmail.com


NEWSLETTER
FEB   EVENTS

Meat Judging
Proficiencies
Job Interview
Creed Speech 
Vet Science
Food Science

Proficiency
Districts

Best of luck at Districts!
Amery Dinderman- 

Star Discovery
Alaina Dinderman- 

Dairy Entrepreneurship

Happy Birthday 



Alaina Dinderman 2/26
Addy Wheeler 3/16

Alumni Meeting
3/21 at 7pm

Important Dates

Flower Sale 
5/12 and 5/13



Banquet/Alumni Dinner

4/29 at 6pm





2023 
MARCH 

 

2023 

 

SUNDAY 
 

MONDAY 
 

TUESDAY 
 

WEDNESDAY 
 

THURSDAY 
 

FRIDAY 
 

SATURDAY 

      Taco in a Bag 

Romaine, Cheese, 

Sour Cream, 

Salsa 

Peaches 

Krispy Treat 

1 Meatball Sub 

Corn 

Applesauce 

2 Sack Lunch 

(sandwich, chips, 

baby carrots, 

apple slices, treat) 

3  4 

 
Grades 6-12 

WG Pizza 

2nd choice 

Daily 
 

5 Mini Corn Dogs 

Hash Brown 

Sliced Carrots 

Pineapple 

6 Alfredo 

Green Beans 

Applesauce 

Muffin 

7 Chicken Tacos 

Romaine, Cheese, 

Sour Cream, 

Salsa 

Mixed Fruit 

Slushie 

8 Barbequed Pork 

Baked Beans 

Chips 

Mandarin Oranges 

9  

NO 

LUNCH 
 

DISMISSAL 

@ 11:00 

10  11 

Grades 6-12 

WG Pizza 

2nd choice 

Daily 
 

Daylight Saving 

Time Begins 

12 Grade School 

Pizza 

Corn 

Applesauce 

Jr/Sr High 

Beef & Noodles 

Corn 

Applesauce 

 

13 Chicken Patty 

Mac & Cheese 

Sliced Carrots 

Peaches 

14 Taco in a Bag 

Romaine, Cheese, 

Sour Cream, 

Salsa 

Pineapple 

Cookie 

15 Spaghetti 

Meat Sauce 

Green Beans 

Pears 

Breadstick 

16 Turkey/Bacon 

Sub 

Baked Beans 

Chips 
Mandarin Oranges 

 

 

St. Patrick’s Day 

17 

 

 

18 

 
Grades 6-12 

WG Pizza 

2nd choice 

Daily 
 

19 Chicken Strips 

Mashed Potatoes 

Pineapple 

Pudding Cup 

 
1st Day of Spring 

20 Nacho 

Meat Sauce 

Tostada Chips 

Sliced Carrots 

Pears 

Sherbet Cup 

21 Hamburger Patty 

Baked Beans 

Chips 

Peaches 
 

 

22 Breakfast Pizza 

Hash Brown 

Apple Slices 

Juice Cup 

 

 

23 Mr. Ribb 

Green Beans 

Applesauce 

 

24  25 

 

Grades 6-12 

WG Pizza 

2nd choice 

Daily 

 
 

26  

 

 

 

 

27  28  29  30   
 

31  

 

 

 

 

All meals include 1% white milk or fat free chocolate milk. Bread will be served on days when there is no bread item on the menu for grades 6-8.  WG = Whole Grain  
Bread will only be served on days marked for grades K - 5. No 2nd choice daily for K – 5.                     Menu subject to change. 

SPRING BREAK 



 

2023    Activity Calendar 

 

MARCH  

 

2023 

 

SUNDAY 
 

MONDAY 
 

TUESDAY 
 

WEDNESDAY 
 

THURSDAY 
 

FRIDAY 
 

SATURDAY 
Fundraisers 

Softball- Cookie 

Dough 

 Feb. 27- March 8 

 

Juniors- 

Springbook 

Cheese  

March 6 - 17 

    

Fine Arts Boosters- 

Little Caesar’s Pizza 

Kit Fundraiser due 

 

 

 Field Trip 

K-5 Sledding Trip 

1  2  3 HS Music Solo & 

Ensemble 

TBA 

4 

 

 

 

5  6 Juniors SAT Prep 

1:30-3:00 

 

PTO Meeting 

@ 6:30 

7 Bronco Booster 

Meeting @ 6:00 

8 Fine Arts Booster 

Meeting @ 6:00 

9 OHS Improv/Sketch 

Show “The Show 

Must Go On, 

 part deux!” 

7:00-9:00 

 

DISMISSAL 

 @ 11:00 
End of 3rd Quarter 

10 OHS 

Improv/Sketch 

Show “The Show 

Must Go On, 

 part deux!” 

7:00-9:00 

11 

Winter Sports 

Award Night 

@ 6:00 

(cafeteria) 

 
 

 

Daylight Savings 

Time 

12 Blood Drive 

sponcered by NHS 

for RRVBC 

2:00-5:30 

 

Board Meeting 

@ 6:00 

13 HSSB- HOME vs 

Polo (V/JV) 

@ 4:00 

14 HSBB- HOME vs 

Kirkland-Hiawatha 

 @ 4:30 

 

HSSB- @ Kirkland-

Hiawatha (V Only) 

@ 4:30 

15 HSSB- @ Kirkland-

Hiawatha (V Only) 

@ 4:30 

 

HSBB- HOME vs 

Warren @ 4:30 

16 HSBB- HOME vs 

West Carroll  

@ 4:00 

 

HSSB- HOME vs 

West Carroll 

@ 4:30 

17 Youth Softball 

Camp 

10:30-12:00 

 

PTO Bingo Night 

@ 4:00 

18 

 19 HSSB- HOME- vs 

Scales Mound/River 

Ridge @ 4:00 

 

 

 

 

1st Day of Spring 

20 HSSB- @ 

Milledgeville (V/JV) 

@ 4:30 

 

Juniors SAT Prep 

1:30-3:00 

21 HSBB- @ AFC 

 @ 4:30 

 

HSSB- @ AFC 

@ 4:30 

22 HSSB- @ Byron 

(V/JV) @ 4:30 

23 HSBB- HOME vs 

River Ridge @ 4:30 

24 HSSB- @ Amboy 

(V/JV) 11:00-2:00 

 

HSBB- @ Amboy 

11:00-1:00 

25 

 

26  

 

 

 

 

 

27  28  29  30 Orangeville 

Softball 

Tournament 

31 

 

 

HSSB = High School Softball                HSBB = High School Baseball   JHGBB- Jr. High Girl Basketball              
Note: Sport schedules subject to change. For most current and updated information go to Events Calendar at http://www.orangevillecusd.com/ 

SPRING BREAK--------- NO SCHOOL!!! 

http://orangevillecusd.com/Google_Calendar.htm
http://www.orangevillecusd.com/


Orangeville Education Foundation Highlights  
 

The Foundation met for their meeting on Tuesday, Feb. 7, 2023 with the following 
topics discussed:         
      
 

- O.E.F. recognized all Orangeville School District teachers and staff on 
Friday, Feb. 10, 2023.  Thank you to everyone for all you do to educate 
our young people.       

 
- The O.E.F. held a Fan Appreciation Night on Jan. 31st and again on Feb. 

2nd.  Winners were given gift cards to Dollar General, High Noon Saloon, 
BOCO, The Other Place and to the concession stand at school.  
Congratulations to all the winners!     

 
- A grant request from Mrs. Katie Wells and Mrs. Stacey Brown was given 

to the O.E.F.  They requested $1,000 to go towards paying for a charter 
bus for their classes to go to the Museum of Science and Industry, which 
was granted. 

 
- Seniors are reminded to stop in Mr. Moore’s office to pick up and fill out 

scholarship forms for the O.E.F. Scholarship, Jim and Mary Scheider 
Scholarship, Sandra Dyson Scholarship, Goebel Scholarship and the 
Switzer Family Scholarship.  The scholarships will be awarded at Senior 
Honors Night on May 10, 2023.   

 
 
Our next meeting is Tuesday, Feb. 7, 2023 at 6:30 p.m. in Mrs. MacKenzie’s 
classroom if anyone is interested in joining us. 
 
 

 
 
 

 



 
 

PRESCHOOL SCREENING 
Orangeville Community Unit  

School District #203 
SY 2023-2024 

Orangeville Community School District #203 
is holding its annual preschool screening  

for 3 and 4-year-old children  
on Thursday, April 20, 2023  

at Orangeville Elementary School.   
 

To be eligible to attend the Early Learning Academy (ELA)  
Preschool-For-All (PFA) program,   

each child must go through the free screening which is available to all 
children whose parents reside in the school district. 

 
The preschool play-based screening is taking place  

in the preschool room for 30 minutes.   
All children will have their vision, hearing,  

and general overall development screened.   
The service is provided by the Early Learning Academy - Regional Office 

of Education #08 and the Orangeville School District. 
A parent or guardian must accompany the child to the school. 

 
If interested, call (815) 789-4450  

to schedule an appointment and request for a paperwork packet.   
 

Children ages Birth – 2 yrs & 9 mos. of age may be screened  
by Child and Family Connections at (815) 297-1041  

to schedule an appointment with the Early Intervention staff.  
 

School representatives encourage all families with eligible children to 
sign up.  A majority of learning takes place in the preschool years,  

and it’s important to identify problems early. 
When Kids Play, Kids Learn 



Orangeville High School Theater Presents

Friday, March 10th and Saturday, March 11th 2023
7:00pm, Orangeville High School Gymnasium

Tickets are $8 at the door, $6 for students

The Show 

Must Go On!The Show 

Must Go On!

Ha Ha Ha Ha Ha 

Ha Ha 

(An improv/sketch comedy show)

Part Deux!Part Deux!







HIGHLAND COMMUNITY COLLEGE SERVANT LEADERSHIP
“HEARTS & HANDS FOR HUNGER”

OneMeal Event

MASTER T-SHIRT ORDER

Short Sleeve - $10 - provides 16 Meals to a child

SHORT SLEEVE:

Youth Small: _____

Youth Medium: _____

Youth Large: _____

Adult Small: _____

Adult Medium: _____

Adult Large: _____

Adult XL: _____

2XL: _____

3XL: _____

4XL: _____

5XL: _____

TOTAL:   ___ x 10.00/each = ____

School: _______________

Orders are due by March 18

Email the order to 
Dan.Dick@highland.edu  

Checks should be made out to 
“Highland Servant Leadership” or to 

your high school.
**One payment to HCC is required**

mailto:Dan.Dick@highland.edu


EASTER EGG 

HUNT 
The Orangeville Lions Club along with  

The Neighborhood Before/After School Program invite 

All kids ages 2 – 10 

Sat., April 8 starting 10 am 

At Afolkey E.C. Church 
(across from Berner Food in Afolkey) 

 

*Egg hunts by age groups 

*Animal Display by Snappy Snazzers 4-H 

*Prizes/drawings 

* Family photo shoots with the Easter Bunny 

*All of this is FREE to the kids! 

Donations of candy or money being accepted! 

Mail donation made payable to Orangeville Lions Club to PO Box 283, 
Orangeville, IL 61060    

or 
 

Place collection in the donation box located at the Community Bank in 

Orangeville. Candy donations only accepted through Friday, Mar. 31. 

https://freepngimg.com/png/13736-easter-bunny-picture
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/


  

 

 

 

 

 

Orangeville Jr./Sr. High School and Orangeville Elementary 

yearbooks are on sale now. Use the QR code below or go 

to jostensyearbooks.com to order. 

 

 

 

 

 

The cost is $55 for the jr./sr. high book and $15 for the 

elementary book. Your student will receive the book at 

the beginning of next school year. Please contact Mrs. 

Scheuerell if you have any questions at 

kscheuerell@orangevillecusd.com.   

 





4-H CAMP- 2023 

Facts about 4-H Camp 

Rock River Christian Camp 

Polo, IL 

Sunday, June 11— 

Thursday, June 15, 2023 

University of Illinois Extension 
Boone, Carroll, DeKalb, Jo Daviess, Lee, Ogle,  

Stephenson, Whiteside, and Winnebago Counties 

Kelly Lafferty, (Jo Daviess, Stephenson,  
Winnebago) 
Unit 1 Youth Development Educator 
(815) 235-4125, klaffert@illinois.edu 
 
Johnna Jennings, (Boone, DeKalb, Ogle) 
Unit 2 Youth Development Educator 
(815) 758-8194, jbjennin@illinois.edu 
 
Jodi Baumgartner, Ogle County 
4-H Program Coordinator 
(815) 732-2191, jbmgrtnr@illinois.edu 
 
Allie Johnston, Whiteside County 
4-H Program Coordinator 
(815) 632-3611,  lancast@illinois.edu 
 
Angela Miller, Jo Daviess County 
4-H Program Coordinator 
(815) 858-2273, amillr11@illinois.edu 
 
Brenda Heimann, Stephenson County 
4-H Program Coordinator 
(815) 235-4125, bheimann@illinois.edu 

For questions and/or more information, please 

contact the following 4-H Youth Development Staff: 

Activities: 

Early bird activities are held for campers 

who like to get up early - before the normal 

7 a.m. wake-up bell. These early bird 

activities include games and nature hikes. 

Early birds will return to camp in time for 

breakfast. Campers will get to choose 2-3 

other activities during the day and then 

participate in a group evening activity led by 

4-H Youth Development staff and 

counselors. 

Typical daily activities include: 

Arts & Crafts  Archery 

Crate Stacking  Hiking  

High Ropes  Zipline                

(Must be 5’ tall)             (Must be at least 45 lbs) 

Team Building              Pool 

Sports & Games              and more! 

In all activities, campers are encouraged to 

try their best and develop their skills 

throughout the week. Curious about what 

else RRCC has to offer or interested in what 

it looks like? Check out their website at: 

www.rockrivercc.net 

 

University of Illinois College of Agricultural, Consumer & Environmental Sciences  
United States Department of Agriculture   

 



4-H Camp is open to all youth, ages 8-14 by 

June 11, 2023. Campers do not have to be a 

4-H member to attend 4-H Camp. Youth 

need to be interested in and excited about 

having a week of outdoor fun, away from 

television and technology, where 

they can make new friends and try 

new things. 

Check-In/Check-Out & Leave Policy 

Campers and their families will need to check-in 

on SUNDAY between 6:00 -6:30 p.m. - No 

Exceptions! 

Parents should return to camp check-out on 

THURSDAY between 6:00 - 6:30 p.m. Parents will 

be asked to provide a photo ID at check-out. Early 

departures are not allowed. 

4-H Camp does not permit campers to leave 

during the camp week for activities such as sports, 

vacations, etc. Making special arrangements for 

individuals to leave can compromise the safety 

and services being provided for the group as a 

whole. 

 

Speaking of Safety 

Staff at  RRCC are certified in First Aid, CPR and 

AED. There is a qualified first aid person at camp 

at all times. Campers select their own activities, 

and are supervised at all times.  If there is an 

accident, or a problem with a camper, the parent/

guardian is contacted immediately.  Except in 

emergency situations, campers and counselors 

are not allowed to make or receive phone calls.    

4-H Youth Development staff extensively train all 

camp counselors. 

We strive to maintain an environment that both 

encourages personal growth and creates an 

unforgettable summer experience. 

Who Can Attend 4-H Camp? 

Life at 4-H Camp 

At 4-H Camp, youth will have new experiences 

while in a safe environment where they can 

develop skills like crate stacking or archery.  

With the great outdoors as a background, 

staff, in cooperation with 4-H Camp 

counselors, have designed activities to teach 

life lessons, using creative problem solving and 

teamwork to achieve a common goal. The 

cabin atmosphere shows campers how to live 

cooperatively by sharing chores and respecting 

each other’s differences. 
 

At camp, EVERYONE belongs!   
 

So youth can be completely engaged at camp, 

cell phones and electronic devices are not 

permitted.   

University of Illinois Extension provides equal opportunities in programs and employment.   
If you need a reasonable accommodation to participate in this program, please contact the Ogle County Extension office at 815-732-2191. 

Thank you for your interest in 4-H Camp at 
Rock River Christian Camp in Polo, IL. Rock 
River Christian Camp has 94 acres that 
have been transformed over the years into 
a beautiful facility for  youth and adults.  

Applications for 2023 Camp and online 
registration can be found at: 

https://go.illinois.edu/4HSummerCamp 
 

We look forward to seeing you at Rock 
River Christian Camp for 4-H Camp this 

year! 

Camp Fee Schedule 
 

Register by March 1: 

 $300 (4-H Members) 

 $320 (non 4-H Members) 

Must be paid in full by March 1 or price goes up. 
 

Register after March 1: 

 $350 (4-H Members) 

 $370 (non 4-H Members) 

Must be paid in full by May 15 or spot not held. 
 

Contact your local Extension Office 

prior to registration to see if financial assistance 

opportunities are available. 

Want to Know About the Location? 



 

 

  

PLEASE SUPPORT THESE AREA BUSINESSES 
 

PLATINUM LEVEL SPONSORS 
 
 

 
 

 

NOR SERVICE, INC. 

215 S. State Avenue 
Freeport, IL 61032 

(815) 232-8379 

STATELINE INSURANCE SERVICES 

PAT WIDOLFF, BRIAN SETTERSTROM,  
MARLENE GREENE 

204 Samuelson Drive 
Orangeville, IL 61060 

(815) 789-3366 
 

BOCKER AUTO GROUP 

801 E. South Street 
Freeport, IL 61032 

(815) 235-2121 
bockerautogroup.com 

 

RITE-WAY FURNITURE AND 

APPLIANCE 

20 E. Stephenson Street 
Freeport, IL 61032 

(815) 235-4911 

LEVERTON SALES AND SERVICE 

304 E. Main Street 
McConnell, IL 61050 

(815) 868-2237 
www.levertonsales.com 

BACKWOODS TREE 

REMOVAL 

4280 N. Goeke Road 
Pecatonica, IL 61063 

(815) 239-2360 
 

SHIRT SHACK INC.  

info@shirtshackia.com  
(815) 541-7303  

www.shirtshackia.com 

ORANGEVILLE DENTAL CARE 

DR. BRENT VERHEECKE 
DR. STEPHEN SPYRISON 

(815) 789-4611 
orangevilledentalcare.com 

 

JORDAN AG SUPPLY 

W6174 County Rd P 
Monroe, WI 53566 

(800) 726-0401 
 

SOUTH VIEW ACRES 

5449 N. Scheider Road 
Freeport, IL 61032 

(815) 291-4916 

PIEPER LAWN CARE 

P.O. Box 234 
Orangeville, IL 61060 

(815) 789-3323 
www.pieperlawncare.com 

CHARLIE’S BARK PARK 

701 W. 17th Street 
Monroe, WI 53566 

(608) 329-6004 
charliesbarkpark.com 

 

THE GARDEN SPOT 

W6070 Advance Road 
Monroe, WI 53566 

(608) 329-5691 

CITIZENS STATE BANK 
www.csbnow.com 

SOUTH TOWNE SALON 

10720 N. Old Rt 26 
Orangeville, IL 61060 

(815) 789-4123 
LENA 

(815) 369-4524 
FREEPORT 
(815) 801-4524 

STOCKTON 
(815) 947-3366 
(815) 947-2000 

ELIZABETH 
(815) 858-2221 

KURT KOESTER STUDIO 

26 W. Main Street 
Freeport, IL 61032 

(815) 232-5812 

 

RUDA CHEVROLET TOYOTA 

104 8th Street 
Monroe, WI 53566 

(815) 325-7770 

COMMUNITY BANK 

(815) 789-4212 
cbcommunitybank.com 

 

L & B COINS 

462 Gardner Street 
South Beloit, IL 61060 

(815) 871-7598 
(970) 531-3337 

 

COAD WELL AND PUMP 

2133 W. Red Oak Road 
Freeport, IL 61032 

(815) 745-3449 
www.coadwellandpump.com 

 

CHIRO-WORKS 

1019 W. Galena Avenue 
Freeport, IL 61032 

(815) 232-2225 

 ORANGEVILLE LIONS CLUB 

orangevillelions@gmail.com 
Facebook: Orangeville IL Lions Club 

 
 

 

mailto:orangevillelions@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

GOLD LEVEL SPONSORS 
   

ORANGEVILLE ANIMAL 

HEALTH SERVICE 

300 Samuelson Drive 
Orangeville, IL 61060 

(815) 789-4558 
 

STATE BANK 

1718 S. Dirk Drive 
Freeport, IL 61032 

(815) 297-0900 
www.statebankfreeport.com 

SECURITY FIRST  

TITLE CO. 

205 W. Stephenson Street 
Freeport, IL 61032 

(815) 235-2900 

ORANGEVILLE INK 

107 E. High Street 
Orangeville, IL 61060 

(815) 275-0957 

WOODFORD STATE BANK 

403 W. 8th Street 
Monroe, WI 53566 

(608) 325-7766 

THE OTHER PLACE 

317 W. High St.  
Orangeville, IL 61060 

(815) 789-4661 

 RADIANCE BEAUTY LOUNGE 

(815) 232-7188 
https://www.radiancebeautylounge.com 
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